
From: Anthony Richardson 
Sent: 19 May 2021 16:30 
To: Planning  
Subject: RE: Comments on 2021/2246/T have been received by the council. 
 
Please can you record that my  'comment 'on this application is an 'OBJECTION 'to the application 
Regards 
 
Anthony Richardson 
Anthony Richardson & Partners Architects 
 
 
The information contained in this email is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is 
addressed.  It may contain privileged or confidential information and if you are not the intended 
recipient you must not copy or distribute the information or use it or take any action in reliance on 
it.  If you receive this email in error, please notify us immediately by email.  Please also destroy and 
delete this message from your computer.  Attachments are opened at your own risk and you are 
advised to scan incoming mail for viruses before opening any attached files.  We give no guarantee 
that any communication is virus-free and accept no responsibility for virus contamination or other 
system loss or damage of any kind. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 19 May 2021 15:01 
To: Anthony Richardson  
Subject: Comments on 2021/2246/T have been received by the council. 
 
This tree has recovered from the savage pruning carried out in 2017 . 
It is growing well and filling out its old shape . 
No evidence is shown for decay . It is the home of a happy Grey Squirrel family We at 64 Albert 
Street would be very sad to lose it . 
I cannot see what tree is planned to replace it ? 
 
Comments made by Anthony Richardson of 64 Albert Street, London, NW1 7NR 
 
 


